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    ‘The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding’ – Ofsted October 2018 

 

 

Wednesday 18th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Free School Meals and Pupil Premium Funding 

Did you know that you could get help with the cost of School meals?  You are eligible for help if you 
are in receipt of certain benefits. 

Pupils who are entitled to free school meals, who are looked after or have a parent in the armed forces 
are entitled to additional school funding to enable them to fully access the curriculum.  The funding is 
called ‘Pupil Premium’.  We use this funding in a variety of ways and report on it annually via our 
school website. 

Please register your child if entitled, irrelevant of dietary need, as school would receive the additional 
funding via your registration. 

Please remember all pupils in Reception, Year 1 & year 2 are also entitled to the Universal free infant 
school meal.  

To register for school meals, please contact Catering Services on 0191 6432288 or via 
catering.services@northtyneside.gov.uk. 

This is important funding available to school, please register if you haven’t already and if you require 
any further information, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Gill Wilson 
Headteacher 
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